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             5TH GRADE NEWS                                      6TH GRADE NEWS 

 
                               5th grade has 
started off the year multiplying multi-
digit numbers. We created a social 
contract for a positive learning 
environment. Students have been eager to 
show off their work to their classmates. 
We have implemented a homework 
calendar for students to take ownership 
for their learning.  

 
                                   6th grade has the 
privilege of starting the year off with 
everyone’s favorite fractions. They 
created their own social contract for a 
positive learning environment. Students 
have been doing great work collaborating 
together. We have implemented a 
homework calendar for students to take 
ownership of their learning. 

 
                                   7th grade has been 
making connections between ratios, rates, 
and unit rates. We have created and are 
working on implementing our social 
contract. They have gotten to share their 
thoughts and discuss as we solve real-
world problems. They are keeping track of 
their homework on their own calendar and 
taking ownership for their learning. 

 
                                   8th grade began the 
year with identifying real numbers & 
solving problems using order of 
operations. They created a social contract 
to learn in a positive environment. They 
enjoy checking their answers with each 
other & finding their own mistakes. We 
have implemented a homework calendar 
for them to take ownership of their 
learning. 
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